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CPUC Information Alert: CPUC ALJs to Issue Decisions in PG&E Pipeline Cases 
Within 60 Days 

The California Public Utilities Commission (CPUC) today said that the Administrative 
Law Judges (ALJs) presiding over the investigations involving Pacific Gas and Electric 
Company's (PG&E) pipeline and pipeline rupture in San Bruno expect to issue their 
decisions within 60 days. 

Once the ALJs' decisions are issued (called Presiding Officer's Decisions) they 
become the decisions of the CPUC after 30 calendar days unless a party to the 
proceeding files an appeal or a Commissioner requests a review. Should either occur, 
the ALJs will review the appeals and either make changes to their Presiding Officer's 
Decisions or keep them the same, and the recommendations would then come before 
the Commissioners for a vote in open session at a Voting Meeting. Commissioners 
also have the option of writing Alternate decisions for consideration. 

The filing made today by the ALJs is available at: 
http://docs.cpuc.ca.gov/PublishedDocs/Efile/G000/M100/K255/100255031.PDF. 

Please let me know if you have any questions. 
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